
Village of Russells Point 
433 St Rt 708, PO Box 30, Russells Point, OH 43348 

Phone 937-843-2245  •  Fax 937-843-9956 
www.russellspoint-oh.gov               

Email:  mayor@russellspoint-oh.gov  Phone:  937-843-2245 extension 7 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

For Immediate Release:  August 8, 2024 

 

 

VILLAGE OF RUSSELLS POINT 

STORM WATER DRAINAGE PROJECT  

ROAD CLOSURE NOTIFICATION 

 

 

Construction is scheduled to begin on Mansfield Street from Burkhart Avenue to Warren 

Avenue for the Russells Point Storm Water Drainage Project.  Work is scheduled to begin 

Monday, August 12, 2024, weather permitting.   

 

Please avoid the construction zones.  Additional roadways will be closed in the coming 

weeks.  Through traffic will be prohibited but residents will have access.  Public 

notification will be provided. 

 

The Village of Russells Point and Helms and Sons Excavating appreciates your cooperation 

during this construction project.  We apologize for any inconvenience.   
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